

Park Spring Primary School

'Achieving Together'



Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT tel: 0113 2552526

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan

email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk

Friday 18th October 2024

Absence Reporting Please report your child's absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.45am and the gates will open automatically at 8.30am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks

AUTUMN 1&2 DIARY DATES

Please find below a list of events that will be taking place during this term;



04.11.2024 School Open

05.11.2024 Bonfire Lunch Menu

15.11.2024 Children In Need

27.11.2024 Training Day—School Closed

05.12.2024 Rec Stay and Play 2pm—3.15pm

09.12.2024 Y3 Drumming—2.30pm—3.15pm

11.12.2024 Christmas Lunch

13.12.2024 FOPS Christmas Grotto

20.12.2024 Christmas Break

06.01.2025—School Opens

10.01.2025- Y5 Yorvik Trip

10.01.2025—Y6 Height & Weight

YEAR 2

Year 2 had Super Hero day this work and had so much fun. We had a parent event in the morning and shared our Super Hero



manuals that we had worked hard at writing. We also took part in an Evil Pea hunt and made a wanted poster because the Evil Pea had frozen some of the of the Legos!













HALLOWEEN DISCO

Wow what a great 2 Halloween disco's we had last night. Staff and pupils enjoyed it so much. Thank you to our amazing FOPS - Friends of Park Spring family for yet again another amazing event.

































Park Spring Primary School

'Achieving Together'



Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan tel: 0113 2552526 email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk

FOOTBALL

Six Year 5 and 6 girls attended Pudsey Grammar and faced different schools at football. The girls played extremely well, the



were excellent team players, showed determination, hard work and had lots of fun. They supported and encouraged each other and ended up winning 3 matches. Miss Wood, Mr

King and Miss Robinson were very proud of their performance, the represented Park Spring in a positive way. A massive well done to Sherepo who received an honesty wrist band.



YEAR 5

On Monday, Boom-Chick-A-Boom came in for Black History Month and Year 5 had their own workshop with Faye, learning all about Leeds



Carnival and the dances- they even got to try on the costumes!











YEAR 3

In Year 3 we have been learning more about the Stone Age in particular a



place called Star Carr which archaeologists use to find out more about life in the stone Age. Here are some examples of the children's learning.







YEAR 6

Yesterday afternoon we had a celebration event for parents where they did an escape room based on WW2. Lots of the



parents had so much fun! It was a chance for the children to show their learning to their parents too. We also had tea and scones (with jam and butter).











YEAR 1

Thanks to everyone who showed up for our Y1 Pumpkin trail! We were amazed by all the spooky pumpkins! A big well done to Sammy, A



spooky pumpkins! A big well done to Sammy, Amelia-Grace and Isabelle who won the quiz!







RECOGNITION ASSEMBLY

Congratulations to all our recognition children. They were awarded a certificate and book for all their hard work this half term. Their parents and



carers were able to attend the assembly and enjoy a coffee and cake with Mrs. Horan.











Park Spring Primary School

'Achieving Together'



Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan tel: 0113 2552526 email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk

FAMILY CONSULTATIONS

We would like to thank all of the families who took the time to complete our Parent View Survey at Family Consultations last week.

Your feedback is always welcomed by the school and we encourage families to complete this survey to enable us to reflect and engage with your views.







https://forms.office.com/e/fDC7eqcM3j

MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS

Please can you try and arrange for your child's medical and dental appointments for after school to ensure that your children are not missing out on their essential education. If you have to take your children out of school for an appointment, please make sure they are coming into school before and after the appointments if able. Many thanks



BOLFIRE NGLIEN

on: Tuesday 5th November

REMEMBER REMEMBER TO COME TO OUR BONFIRE PARTY

Pork Hot Dog

Quorn Hot Dog (V) (H)

Jacket Potato with Baked Beans (v)

Cheese and Tomato Sandwich (v)

Chips (ve)

Onion Rings (ve)

Baked Beans (v)

Sticky Toffee Waffles or Fresh Fruit

......







providing a healthy choice for your child's School Meal

This Menu is not subject to change.

